
 

17 July 2025 
 
RE: University Open Day Support 
 
Dear Families 
 
Adelaide University would like to provide support to regional high school students and their families 
hoping to attend our metropolitan Open Day on Sunday 27 July 2025. Successful applicants will receive 
a $150 pre-paid gift card to put towards the cost of petrol/transport/incidentals and an additional $200 
pre-paid gift card if they require paid accommodation in Adelaide.  
 
To apply, students need to:  

• Fill in the application form, by clicking here  
• Provide proof of their home address (Ideally this would be a government issued photo ID. 

Where a student doesn’t have this, they can provide a statement from a bank or financial 
institution, telecommunications provider, state or federal government agency (e.g. Medicare or 
Centrelink) or a written letter from their school.)  

• E-mail their completed form and their proof of address to engage@study.adelaideuni.edu.au.  
 
Successful applicants will be able to pick up their pre-paid gift cards at the Adelaide University 
Admissions booth in Hub Central on the 27 July and will be notified of this by email.  
 
This offer is open to the first 60 eligible applicants that apply, and applications close at 11:59pm, 
Sunday 20 July 2025.  
 
Applications sent it after this date will still be considered depending on availability.  Students are 
encouraged to apply if interested in attending this event! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Norah Grover        Damian Smith 
10-12 Learning & Wellbeing Director      Principal 
 

https://www.cc.catholic.edu.au/files/32108/Application_form_for_Open_Day_regional_travel_support.pdf
mailto:engage@study.adelaideuni.edu.au

